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We are aware that unknown persons are contacting tenants in National Rental Affordability Scheme (NRAS) properties in Queensland and advising them that NRAS is ending in 2014. They further state that if tenants wish to secure their current NRAS tenancy beyond 2014 they need to make a $300 cash payment as soon as possible. This information is incorrect and the Department of Social Services confirms the following:
· NRAS Scheme is not finishing in 2014.
· No money is required to secure a tenancy.
· Changes in the recently announced Federal Budget do not impact on tenanted NRAS properties and current tenanted NRAS dwellings will continue to remain in the Scheme.
· Your current tenant leases/agreements will specify when your lease ends.
If you have any further concerns please contact your Property and Tenancy Manager.
FAQs
Are NRAS tenants required to make an additional payment to secure their tenancy?
Tenants are required to comply with the tenancy and landlord agreements in their State/Territory. Additional payments outside of these agreements are not requested for NRAS properties. If you have any further concerns please contact your Property and Tenancy Manager.
Is NRAS finishing in 2014?
The Australian Government has decided not to offer new NRAS incentives to developers at this time. This does not impact on existing NRAS properties and currently tenanted NRAS dwellings will continue to remain in the scheme.
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